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Comments: As an avid outdoor recreationist and environmental steward, I acknowledge the diversity of uses in

National Forests and appreciate the tough decisions that need to be made in their management. With that said I

feel strongly that the plan revision should keep intact crucial tenents that have served the forest and many

communities well. 

 

In particular, the Forest Service should continue to protect the entire 151,874-acre Hoodoo Roadless Area as

Recommended Wilderness in the revised forest plan. Additionally, the Forest Service should not allow

snowmobile use in any Recommended Wilderness Areas, as this use is not compatible with protecting

wilderness characteristics or potential for designation within the National Wilderness Preservation System.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.


